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18th April 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

On Monday 30th April, we will be taking the children in year 3 on a village walk around 

Crowthorne as part of their Geography topic on our locality; this was the trip postponed from last 

term.  We will be investigating features of the village, learning a little about the history of 

Crowthorne, as well as carrying out traffic surveys in the High Street.  During the walk, we will 

also be visiting the Baptist Church, which links with our R.E. topic about places of worship. 

 

The village walk will take place in the morning, leaving school at 9.15am and they will be back in 

time for normal lunch.  We will be providing water/squash and a biscuit at the Baptist Church.  

Please provide your child with warm, waterproof clothing. 

 

If you are able to accompany us on our walk, helping to supervise a group, please indicate on the 

reply slip below.  Your help would be much appreciated.  Please complete this slip and return it to 

your child’s class teacher as soon as possible indicating that you are happy for your child to take 

part in the village walk activity. 

 

We look forward to an enjoyable activity investigating our locality. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

The Year 3 Team 

 

 _______________________________________________________________________________  

 

YEAR 3 VILLAGE WALK 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________in class _______ 

to go on the Village Walk on Monday 30th April. 

 

Signed ________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 

 

 

If you are able to accompany us on our walk, please print your name below: 

 

_______________________________________________ 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk


 

 
 

 


